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Hot weather  

 
  

12th June 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

  
It is expected that the hot weather we experienced at the weekend will continue 

throughout the rest of this week.   
  
Please remember to send your children into school with a water bottle; children will have 

the opportunity to refill these at play and lunch time using our water fountain on the 
playground. Additional water will also be provided in class and by the staff at lunchtime.  

  
Please can you ensure that suncream has been applied on your child before they come to 

school. Children can bring sunscreen into school and teachers will remind them to put it on 
before play and lunch.  
  

Children are encouraged to spend time in the shaded areas of the playground during 
playtimes and lunchtimes and classrooms are kept cool by windows and doors being left 

open where possible.  
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to class teachers or members of 

the leadership team.  
 

  
Yours Sincerely   

   
Zoe Crosland   Jack Green  
Head Teacher  Deputy Head  

  
  
 
 


